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Do you have a child born
between 1 September 2017
and 31 August 2018?

If so, you will need to apply for a place in a reception
class in September 2022 for that child by the deadline
of 15 January 2022.

Please note: you will need to apply even if your child attends a school’s nursery or
pre-school class. If a school is oversubscribed the fact that a child attends a school’s
nursery or pre-school, or a local nursery or pre-school, does not automatically

guarantee a place at that school. The school’s oversubscription criteria will be used
to allocate places. Visit our website or contact us for more information.

Visit www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions for more The
information and to access the online application system deadline for

Need help with your application? applications is
Contact the Family Information Service on 0800 587 8191 R NETE] Y
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